

CITY OF NEW BEDFORD COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE

JON MITCHELL
MAYOR

March 25, 2019

City Council President Linda Morad Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

On behalf of the Community Preservation Committee, I respectfully submit for your consideration the Community Preservation Act FY19 Project Funding Recommendations.

Also provided for your reference is a binder with the FY19 CPA Funding Applications as well as a copy of the FY 19 Community Preservation Plan. Application attachments can be accessed on the CPC website.

Sincerely,

Janine da Silva

Janine V. da Selva

Chair

Enclosure

2019 MAR 21 A 11: 2"

NEW BEDFORD, MA

1